Mountain Whisper Homeowners Newsletter

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bruce Jorgensen
Pat Archey
Patty Jackson
Debbie Almeida

Board of Directors Meeting:
Open Board Meetings are normally held at 5:30 on
the 3™ Thursday of every month at the JOMAR office
on Kings Ranch Rd. The next meeting is July 17 and
all homeowners are invited to attend. If this is
changed, homeowners will be notified by e-mail
(please provide to JOMAR).

To attend the meeting via conf. call, phone 712-432-
(0140 — access code 810130#

News from the May Board Meeting:
The meeting was called to order at 5:27 PM and

adjourned at 6:10 PM.

* Front Gate Status -Waiting on written assessment
from Galaxy Gates

HOPE YOU ARE
HAVING A GREAT
SUMMER!!!

MANANAGEMENT COMPANY

JOMAR Association Services
6140 S. Kings Ranch Road

Gold Canyon, AZ 85118
480-288-8335

Rachel Dugall - Community Mgr.
rdugalli@jomarassociations.com

Tempe Off. 480-892-5222

On-Going HOA Issues:

* Subdivision Drainage issues — The PGG
Engineering recommendations were sent to
all owners via e-mail.

* The Board will hopefully be appointing a
homeowner to the vacant position on June
19.

ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE

IMPROVING YOUR PROPERTY?
Installing a pool or planting new plants?
Remember to contact Rachel Dugall with
JOMAR at the e-mail or phone number above
for an ARC form for improvements to your
property.

Arc Committee Chair: It was resolved that
Bruce Jorgensen will serve as Arc Committee
Chair until a fifth Board member can be
appointed to the Board and to the Committee
Chair.

THANEK YOU
PATTY & MARTY
JACKSON - For
adopting our flag at
our front entry!!!

Disclaimer- The HOA accepts ne liability for the content of this Newsletter.



